
  

IMPORTANT INFO 
 

Kenosha H.O.G. 
 

Chapter Officers 
 
Randy Cook, Director 
director@kenoshahogchapter.net 
262-496-8111 
 
Paul Steffensen, Asst. Director 
assistantdirector@kenoshahogchapter.net  
262-945-2149 
 
 
Teresa Goldstein, Membership Officer 
sukicat7@yahoo.com 
 847-560-0910 
 
Brenda Thompson, Treasurer 
treasurer@kenoshahogchapter.net  
262-652-4646 
 
Stuart Goldstein, Secretary 
secretary@kenoshahogchapter.net  
847-366-4981 
 
VACANT Activities 
 
 
Bob Clampit, Safety Officer 
loneoak@wi.rr.com 
262-889-8181 
 
Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 
gymfwy@comcast.net 
847-217-3552 
 
Cindy Norwich, LOH 
dnorwich@wi.rr.com 
(262) 697-0645 
 
Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 
hogsunshinelady@aol.com 
262-657-9493 
 
Pam Rose, Editor 
yldrose07@gmail.com 
224-577-9766 
 
Kenosha HOG Website  
http://kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Kenosha HOG calendar  
http://goo.gl/Atsvnn  

 
Brian Hawver 
brian.hawver@gmail.com 
262-818-2530 
webmaster@kenoshahogchapter.net 

HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 
5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members  
celebrating their marriage in the month of  February! 
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating 
their birthdays in  February!   
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

  2 Curt & Laura DeBruin 14 Rick & Carolyn Bidlack 
12 Gary & Becky Stutts 14 Mick & Tami Bosovich 

 2 Nancy Bates RIP   14 Ron Alghini 
 2 Ground Hog Day   14 Sandra Rapey 
 3 Margaret (Maggie) Walther  14 Phyllis (Judy) Starling 
 4 Mike Halvorson   15 Donald Marlowe 
 5 Mike Strange   17 Jerry Olson 
 7 Josh Basso    20 Mick Bosovich 
 7 JeannetteHaines   20 Ronnie Smith 
10 Ericka Berbhardt   24 Bruce Radowski 
10 Cheryl Fry    24 Howard Witkus RIP 
11 Gail Reboletti   25 Jeff Rapey 
12 Mike Berna    25 Brenda Thompson 
13 Carlos Castillo RIP   26 Thomas Miceli 
14 Happy Valentines Day  28 Donald Stardy 
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Gree�ngs from your Head Road Captain, 

 

I was happy to see many of you at the January mee�ng and hope to touch base with every-

one at least once this year, hopefully more than that.  As we get closer to riding season, one 

extra later this year, please start looking at the calendar to find some rides you might be in-

terested in a%ending.  We will also have pos�ng at the HOG room and at the road captain’s 

table.  Please feel free to talk with any of us about your thoughts.  As presented in the Janu-

ary mee�ng, we have another incen�ve for riding, The Rider’s Cup.  This will be an all season 

event that adds together the rides you go on with the number of stampbook stops you make.  

For example, you could go on a brunch ride with the chapter that includes a stampbook stop 

and that would be worth two points.  Stampbook stop points will be totaled when you turn 

your book in and your a%endance on a chapter ride ill be based on the sign in sheets for all 

the rides/events.  See everyone at the potluck in February. 

 

Gym 

(847)217-3552 

gymfwy@comcast.net 

Will he see his shadow? 
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Prayers and Sympathy to the following. 
  
Our former member Lawrence (Larry) LoSchiavo, passed away on December 26, 2015.  Larry was 80. 
 
 
Janell and Ken Dickinson, Janell Mom passed away on January 8, 2016.  Janell Mom was 95 on January 1, 2016. 

He saw his shadow—woop woop 
 

C’mon Spring! 

Theron & Diane Snell said hello from New Mexico?  John and Vera stopped by earlier and we 

really enjoyed the visit....and we miss the chapter! 

 

Chapter cards are good until March 31, 2016. Keith and Billy and Jackie and Amy at Uke's are aware 

that we changed the expiration date. You still will get your 10% off. We hope this will help until every-

one gets their new card. 
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Spring is just around the corner!!! 

Hi Everyone, 
 
Well it is definitely winter now, but we planned some fun things in February to keep us 
all busy! February 6th we are going to have a Pre-Spring Open House/IMS Party 
(International Motorcycle Show). We will have tickets to raffle off for the show as well 
as discount coupons for tickets if you aren’t one of the lucky winners. We will warm you 
up with some homemade chili for lunch while we chat about the new 2016 models. We 
can dream even if we can’t ride! The Service Department will be having Service Semi-
nars every Saturday in February. Here is the schedule: 
February 6th  Touring  10am & 2pm 
February 13th Softail   10am & 2pm 
February 20th Dyna   10am  &  Sportster 2pm 
February 27th Touring 10am & 2pm 
Make sure you sign up now – classes fill quickly! Call Service @ (262)857-8537 or 
email Brenda@ukeshd.com with time and date you would like to attend.  
 

The Uke’s Team 
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Kenosha Wisconsin Chapter 
 
5995 120th Ave. 
 
Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
Return Service Requested 

January 2016 Edition 


